
A report compiled by The Inner Urban Youth Interagency,

To be launched on

Thursday 27 September 2001

The Inner Urban Youth Interagency (IUYI) is a coalition of services working with young people in the inner city of Brisbane.  Presently there are over 55 organisations and programs listed as members.  Police, Local Council and State Government representatives also participate in the Interagency.

In 1999, the IUYI identified a need to map the issues of homeless young people who access after hour outreach services in the inner urban area of Brisbane.  Prior to this project, there had never been a coordinated needs analysis process, in relation to homeless young people.

Some of the key findings of this significant report include:

· Approximately one quarter of the homeless young people surveyed do not have a regular source of income.

· 1 in 5 homeless young women surveyed were more likely to perform sex for money than homeless young men.

· 85.9% of respondents were clearly in favour of an after hour inner city youth service.

The IUYI will be holding a launch to release the final findings of the research.  The report, “Welcome to Brisneyland? – Life For Homeless Young People in Inner Urban Brisbane 2001” will be launched on Thursday, 27 September, @ The Zen Warehouse, 

68 Cordelia Street South Brisbane, @ 2.30pm. The names of guest speakers and prominent local musicians will  be revealed closer to the launch.
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